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‘Every child, every chance, every day’

‘Pob plentyn, pob cyfle, pob dydd’

Mrs Rachel Critchell B.A.Hons. P.G.C.E, N.P.Q.H
bfmail@hwbmail.net
Dear Parents/ Carers,
Outdoor Learning

Staff and children thoroughly enjoyed the outdoor learning sessions provided by the Urdd on Tuesday.  They improved their Welsh, whilst also taking part in a range of age appropriate team building exercises. Staff completed the day, with more outdoor learning training led by Polly Snape.   Da iawn pawb!
Comic Relief
Thank you to everyone for donating money for Comic Relief. A HUGE thank you to Mrs Jones for her kind donations of sweets for our Sweet tuck shop. They were amazing! We will let you know how much we raised for this worthwhile cause next week.
School Council Tour

The School Council will be welcoming parents into school next week for a tour of the new extension.  This will take place towards the end of the school day (2:50 pm.) We ask that you wear a face mask, hand sanitise on arrival and ensure you have taken an LFT test, with a negative result, before you visit school. Please be aware that if positive Covid cases were to rise in school, this event would need to be postponed. Diolch.

Monday: Class Three Parents

Wednesday: Class Two Parents

Thursday: Class One Parents

Friday:  Reception and Nursery parents

Clubs

Please note that clubs will NOT be running next week due to the School Council tours around the school. 

Scholastic Book Fayre

The book Fayre will be running on the following days;

 Friday March 25th
Monday 28th March
Tuesday 29th March

Wednesday 30th March

If you are able to offer some time to support the running of the book Fayre, please contact the school office. Any help would be most appreciated. Thank you.

 Tempest Photography
Tempest visited school on Wednesday and all photo proofs have been sent home. You can now order your photos on line, as per the instructions enclosed with the proofs sent home. 
New Intercom System

As I am sure you are all aware, we now have a new school intercom system, for entry via the front visitor’s gate. Please press the ‘bell button’ and a member of staff will let you in. Please remember to shut the gate after you have entered the school site. Thank you.

Frawddeg Yr Wythnos
Rydyn ni’n dathlu Red Nose Day yn Ysgol Brynffordd.
Let us hope this sunny weather continues. Have a good weekend.
Kind Regards,

Rachel Critchell
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